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Dear Scrutiny Committee

The Territory Coordinator Bill is an outrageous breach of the rights of citizens in a
democracy to be involved in decision making processes.

Of particular concern is the quashing minoritiy voices. Minority voices are frequently
excluded in traditional democratic structures, and yet they almost without exception have
mvaluable and important contributions to make to culture, society and environmental
safety.

As a mother, grandmother, professional mental health recovery worker and long time
advocate for mother earth, I urge you to install proper processes for extensive and
unhurried consultation with the appropriate people, including Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islanders, scientists, doctors, lawyers and all those who are invested in the health, safety
and wellbeing of current and future generations.

Regards

Christine Kuhl






